
Dear Alejandra, 

We would like to extend our sincere compliments to you and your team for the successful organisation of the Funza (COL) 
- 14-16 March 2025 Eventing International Competition. Delivering such an event requires immense dedication, and we 
truly appreciate the hard work and commitment that went into making it a success. 

Following the conclusion of your event, we would like to inform you that the FEI Officials present have submitted their 
reports through the Technical Delegate. We are pleased to confirm that all 14 Key Event Requirements were achieved, 
reflecting the high standards upheld by you and your team. Thank you for your efforts in ensuring a well-organised 
competition. 

In addition to the feedback provided by the Technical Delegate (attached to this email), we would like to highlight the 
following suggestions for improvement to be considered for the next edition as well as some specific positive aspects 
highlighted by the Officials: 

• This event was very well organised, reflecting the strong commitment and involvement of the Organising 
Committee. Notable efforts were made to ensure that the competitions met FEI standards. The overall 
coordination with the Officials was smooth and effective, contributing to a successful and well-run competition. 

• The presence of a Foreign Judge added significant value, bringing an international perspective and also created 
an excellent opportunity for the exchange of knowledge and best practices.  

• Dressage sand arena layout could be improved  

• It is encouraged to continue developing well-constructed, and portable cross country fences 

Please note that additional comments received from the Ground Jury, Chief Steward, or Rider Representative, which may 
not be included in the TD evaluation, have also been taken into account. 

We kindly request your confirmation of receipt of this letter and would appreciate any feedback regarding your plans to 
address the above-mentioned areas for improvement. 

On behalf of the FEI, we sincerely thank you for your dedication to the discipline of Eventing and wish you continued 
success in the development of your International Event. 

Kindest regards, 

Fred  

FEI Eventing Director 

 

Frédérique Reffet Plantier  (She/Her/Hers) 
Director 
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